
WESSEX REGIONAL ROWING COUNCIL/HANTS & DORSET ARA – SAFETY. 

NEW British Rowing Web Site and safety. 

Location of Safety Sections – and Incident Reporting. 

The new BR Web Site is up and running – although it has        

failed to address the concerns of the National safety 

Committee – who requested greater prominence on the site  

with regards to safety. 

 

The Safety information – and the all important Incident Reporting System can be quite difficult to locate.  

The Safety information – row safe etc.. can be found in two ways. 

From clicking on the Knowledge button at the top of the 

Home page – where you will then see the safety information.   

 

Or – right at the bottom of the Home  

Page there is another section that has  

Safety in it                                                            

 

Clicking on either of these options will  

open up the Safety Pages ………………………………………………. and if you scroll down you will eventually get to the 

Incident Reporting option. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Where you can report an incident! 

By logging in if you are a BR Member and have an                                                                             

account. 

 

Or by clicking here you can add a report if you are not a 

BR Member or don’t have an account. 

 

 

 

Steve Bull. Wessex Region RRSA. 

January, 2016. 

 


